
 
 
Dear Students, 
  
I hope you are well and thoroughly enjoying your holidays. I have some exciting news from CFG! 
  
NUS will be hosting Nobel Peace Laureate Rigoberta Menchú Tum at the inaugural NUS-PeaceJam Foundation launch 
event. This conference will take place on Thursday the 16th of June 2016, and we want YOU to be part of it! PeaceJam 
(http://www.peacejam.org/) is the global leader in developing young leaders who are committed to positive change in 
themselves, their communities, and the world. CFG is delighted to be co-hosting the first such event in Asia, right here 
on campus.   
  
We are looking for student leaders to facilitate workshops and help with event logistics. This also involves mentoring 
students from secondary schools, junior colleges, and other institutions under the One Billion Acts of 
Peace ( https://www.billionacts.org/) movement which has been nominated 7 times for the Nobel Peace Prize. 
  
Why you should volunteer with us 

        A once in a lifetime opportunity to meet a Nobel Peace Laureate! 

        Develop your leadership and mentoring skills through interactive workshops by global experts! 

        Be part of a powerful campaign - Take part in A Billion Acts of Peace, nominated 7 times for the Nobel Peace Prize! 
 
There will be a training workshop led by the PeaceJam Team for Student Mentors (that’s you) on Wednesday the 
15th of June 2016, and you will be expected to be present at the event for the whole day on the 16th of June.   
  
If you are interested to be part of this groundbreaking event, please send me an email at joanne.chua@nus.edu.sg with 
these details: 

1.      Full Name 
2.      Faculty 
3.      Email Address 
4.      Mobile Number 
 

Please send me your replies by Friday the 3rd of June 2016 for you to be considered. Don’t miss out on this incredible 
opportunity for you to give back to the larger community and be the catalyst for real changes to be made about social, 
environmental, justice, diversity, and other major pressing issues in Singapore! 
 
If you are unable to commit to being a student mentor and facilitator, you are very welcome to register as a participant 
as well. Follow the link in the flyer to register your interest.  
 
I look forward to hearing from you soon, and seeing you at the event! 
 
Warmly, 
Joanne Chua 
Centre for Future-ready Graduates 

 

 
t: (65) 6516 1385     |     e: careers@nus.edu.sg     |     w: nus.edu.sg/cfg 

 
   

 

 

http://www.peacejam.org/
https://www.billionacts.org/
mailto:joanne.chua@nus.edu.sg
mailto:careers@nus.edu.sg
http://www.nus.edu.sg/cfg
http://www.twitter.com/nuscfg
http://www.facebook.com/nuscfg
http://www.instagram.com/nuscfg
http://www.linkedin.com/company/centre-for-future-ready-graduates

